
MS Teams Issues October 23, 2020 
 

We regret if your child was having difficulty with MS Teams yesterday afternoon and this 

afternoon.  A request for support from IT to fix the issue has been initiated.  If this has 

affected your child/student’s attendance, please call the school to have the reason code 

adjusted. 

 

Thank you, 

Principal 

DVSS 


